
Instructions for Viewing Worship 
Beginning November 15 

 
On November 15, we will resume in-person worship with the realization that many of you will 
continue worshipping with us online.  Please note that our times for worship have changed to 
8:30AM and 11:15AM. BOTH services will be livestreamed, which means you have the 
opportunity to watch the services as they are taking place in the sanctuary. 
 

Instructions for viewing worship via Livestream 
 
To view them live, as they are taking place go to www.youtube.com/obcrockhill/videos. When 
we are LIVE you will see a red bar along the bottom of the first video box.  Click on the box and 
it will take you to a full screen view.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Instructions for viewing worship outside of the scheduled worship times. 
 

After the service is over and the recording has finished processing and uploading 
(approximately 30 minutes after the service is over) it will be available to watch at your 
convenience. To access the most current recorded service or any previous services go to 
www.youtube.com/obcrockhill/videos.  The videos are arranged in chronological order with the 
most recent being first.   
 
You can also access the YouTube recordings through our website, using this link: 
https://www.oaklandchurch.com/youtube/ 
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